Grand Ledge Public Schools District

Paperless Paychecks & Paperless W2 Instructions

______________________________________
Following a practice that has been in place in other districts and businesses, Grand Ledge Public Schools moved to “paperless paychecks” and “paperless W2’s” in September, 2009.

Your Employee ID # is __________________; please follow the instructions below to access our payroll inquiry system to view/print your pay stub/W-2.

What is the procedure for accessing the system?

1. Access the district’s webpage, www.glcomets.net and click on the link “Employee Services” (this is located right below the Twitter and Facebook Icons).
2. Click on Grand Ledge Online Payroll System (GLOPS).
3. Enter your “user name” GL____________  (GL is followed by your 5-digit employee ID)
4. First time users should also enter the user name (GL_________) as your temporary password. Click on “Continue”. You will receive a message that your password has expired. Click on “Change Password” You will receive another message if you want to  change all AS400 passwords? Click on “OK.”  Enter your new password.  Your password must be at least six (6) characters long, up to ten (10) in length, and it must contain at least one (1) numeric character. The numeric character can not be at the beginning of your password, and your password can not contain any special characters.  Create a new password and confirm by entering it a second time. Click “Continue”.  Please make a note of your password and be careful NOT to leave your password with your user name accessible to other employees, etc.
5. Once into the system you can view:
a. Your most recent payroll information

b. Prior payroll data

c. W-2s

d. Absence Information

After reviewing and/or printing your check stub and/or W2, PLEASE CLICK THE “LOGOFF” BUTTON located on the left side of the screen immediately above the CMT logo.

Is my payroll information safe?
Yes, provided that you protect your user name and password.  The district’s computer system has all the latest security protections in place.

If you have any questions or comments about this procedure, please feel free to contact the Business Office at 517-925-5421 or (517) 925-5423.
